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Subject: Encinitas Shooting 

Date of Release: August 28, 2018 

Time of Release: 3:00am 

Media Contact: Sergeant Darrell McNeal 

Email Address of Contact: darrell.mcneal@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone Number of Contact: 760 966-3548 

Provider of Information (if different):       

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On August 27, 2018, at approximately 11:23 PM, deputies from the North Coastal Sheriff's Station responded to the 7-
Eleven store located at 592 Santa Fe Drive, Encinitas, for a report of gun shots. Unknown suspect(s) fired two rounds into 
the location, which caused the front window to shatter.  There were no injuries.  Witnesses described the suspect vehicle 
as a dark colored two-door sedan.  Witnesses were not able to see how many occupants were in the vehicle.  The 
suspect vehicle left the location and was last seen traveling northbound on Interstate 5.  Detectives from the North 
Coastal Narcotics and Gang Division responded to handle the investigation.  No arrests have been made and the 
investigation is ongoing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


